
From: Preedy, Matt
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 8:44 AM
To: White, John
Cc: Amiri, Ali; Greco, Theresa; Paananen, Ron
Subject: RE: C7575 - Early Electrical Relocation question for Monday
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7/1/2009

John, 
Coluccio is supposed to begin their water line work north of Royal Brougham today or tomorrow (today may just 
be mobilization).  I will confirm with Paul Johnson this morning.  I will have some options to discuss at the 11:30 
update meeting today. 
  
Matt. 
 

From: Paananen, Ron  
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 4:14 PM 
To: Preedy, Matt; White, John 
Cc: Amiri, Ali; Greco, Theresa 
Subject: RE: C7575 - Early Electrical Relocation question for Monday 
 
Next week will be very busy on this topic.  We had a good meeting today with the City and County, although any 
firm direction is still a week or two out.  Stayed tuned. 
 

From: Preedy, Matt 
Sent: Fri 1/2/2009 3:18 PM 
To: White, John 
Cc: Amiri, Ali; Greco, Theresa; Paananen, Ron 
Subject: C7575 - Early Electrical Relocation question for Monday 
 
John, 
Coluccio will be starting to do their electrical line relocation north of Royal Brougham within the next couple of 
weeks.  We need to discuss the likelihood, and timing of construction for, a bored tunnel alternative.  Such an 
option would place the tunnel portal in direct conflict with our new, soon to be installed duct banks.  I will come up 
with some possible courses of action, and associated consequences, for discussion on Monday when we can find 
some time to sit down. 
  
Matt. 


